ACPAC Electronic Portfolio Planning Committee

The ACPAC Electronic Portfolio Planning Committee makes the following recommendations regarding moving the support of electronic portfolios to TSC:

1. TSC will allocate an additional 30MB of space in the H drive for all IUP students for their electronic portfolio files.

2. Faculty may request additional space through ATS for their students with special portfolio storage needs such as portfolios requiring large music or graphics files. Individual students with special storage needs may also request additional space through ATS. In all cases where additional storage space is being requested, clear justification of need must be provided at the time of the request to ATS. ATS will determine if the additional space should be allocated, and if so, forward the request to TSC for implementation.

3. Off-campus FTP access will be available for student access of their portfolio files (this service is already available for their H drive, so the current access should provide access to their portfolio files).
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